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15th June 2022 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We are delighted that you have chosen Ormesby Village Junior School for your Year 2 child and we are 
looking forward to welcoming you to our school “family” community for the very first time or looking 
forward to continuing your child’s educational journey with our Federation of schools if your child is 
transitioning over from our Infant School.  
 
We would like to invite you to a short information evening on Wednesday 22nd June at 5pm in our Junior 
school Hall. You will have the opportunity to learn a little about the school and the curriculum your child 
will follow as well as meeting some of the staff and looking around the school.  
 
Our planned transition day is Monday 4th July and your child is invited to spend this time in the Junior 
school, meeting the class teachers and other staff while enjoying some classroom activities. We will 
send you more details about this following the meeting. It would be helpful to know if you plan to attend 
the information evening so please sign and return the slip below as soon as possible.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Bradley Young 
Headteacher 
 
               
 

 
Ormesby Village Junior School  

 
I/We shall attend the information evening on Wednesday 22nd June at 5pm. 
 
 
Child’s name:         
 
 
Signed:      Mother/Father/Carer (please delete where necessary) 
 
 

Please return the completed reply slip to the school office no later than Monday 20th June.  
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